TOWN OF NORTH BROOKFIELD
FINANCE COMMITTEE

Minutes of the Meeting of Wednesday, September 6, 2017
NB Police Station — Town Meeting @ 6:30 p.m.

Present: Sheila Orsi, Chet Lubelczyk, Pete Dupell and Kristen Walther
Absent:
Guest: Eric Hevy & Dale Kiley

The Meeting was called to order at 6:45 p.m. by Sheila Orsi. Sheila chaired the meeting.
1. Meeting minutes were not available, postponed.

Old Business

2. The Police cruiser(s) are on order per the BOS

3. The Highway one-ton truck is on order per the BOS

New Business

4. We discussed the Police department and how the new Healthwise marijuana plant in town will be opening
soon.

5. Street Lights: there are 232 lights in town, the Selectmen are trying to save some funding by turning off
unused light sources or allow nearby residents to pay for neighborhood lights themselves. Currently, only 12
have been shut off.

6. The Finance Committee and the BOS discussed a new budget process for the town departments and
municipalities. The BOS that were present were in favor of the initiative. The Finance Committee plans to
move forward with implementing the new process.

7. Our next meeting is scheduled for, September 20, 2017, each at 6:30 p.m. at the Police Station. Chet moved
that we adjourn the meeting at 8:02 p.m. and Kristen seconded. The vote was unanimous to adjourn.

Respectfully submitted,

Sheila J Orsi




